July 7, 1941

Dr, Kerl Henninger -
The Menninger Clinic :
Topea, Kansas

Dear Dr. Menninger:

In reply to your letter of July 5 I may state
tbat I fully approve of the sccepbtance of Dr. Worthing-
ton as a training candidate, If he can undsrgo the ane-
lysis with you personally, of céurse it would bs the
best thing tlmt could happen to him,

Sincerely yours

Dr. Ernst Simmel
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